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15th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Whole School Charity non-uniform day: Friday 18th March, 2022 

This year, as well as our three chosen charities, we are going to support Comic Relief, we have 

decided to raise money by holding a non-uniform day.  

On this day students may attend school in non-uniform. Please note that the choice of clothes 

should be appropriate for school and jewellery should not pose a health or safety risk. Students who 

have PE on the day should wear appropriate clothing that will enable them to partake in their 

lessons. 

The Form charity representatives will collect a minimum donation of £1.00 from each student in 

non-uniform and payment via Parent pay is also available. Please remember we are also supporting 

UNICEF and Red Cross if you would like to donate an additional contribution to these charities, you 

can do so via Parent Pay. 

We hope your child is able to take part in this event and they should bring their money with them on 

the day. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Mr N Bucknall 
Assistant Headteacher 
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